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Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: Mayor Cole
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 10:17 PM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison; Sandy Becker
Subject: Fwd: Request for Letter of Support - Jones Bridge Pedestrian Trail Bridge Project

Grant $given 

Maureen Cole MHA, BA,RN 
Mayor of Municipality of South Huron 
519‐630‐2891 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Tim Cumming <tcumming@abca.on.ca> 
Date: April 3, 2018 at 4:36:12 PM EDT 
To: Maureen Cole <m.cole@southhuron.ca> 
Cc: Kate Monk <kmonk@abca.on.ca> 
Subject: Request for Letter of Support ‐ Jones Bridge Pedestrian Trail Bridge Project 

Mayor Maureen: 
  
Thanks so much to you and your council for the amazing and continuing support for the 
community project to add more safety to the South Huron Trail through the addition of a 
proposed new pedestrian trail bridge. 
  
As the community working group meets with donors and prepares grant applications to 
assist with funding to make the bridge possible, we are looking for letters of support. 
Would it be possible to get a letter of support from you on behalf of the Municipality of 
South Huron? 
  
Some sample words are below – let me know what you think. 
  
Thanks again! 
  
SAMPLE LETTER OF SUPPORT: 
  
The Municipality of South Huron has made a multi-year financial commitment to the 
community project to create a new pedestrian trail bridge that will give residents of this 
community, and visitors to our community, an alternative to walking along vehicle traffic 
on Morrison Line in order to enjoy the two beautiful natural sections of the popular 
South Huron Trail. 
  
I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the Ausable Bayfield Conservation 
Foundation, working with the Jones Bridge Pedestrian Trail Bridge Community Working 
Group and with Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority and with other municipal and 
community partners, in their work to support this much-needed community addition 
which will be a bridge to a safer and more active community. 
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The Municipality of South Huron, the Ausable Bayfield Conservation Foundation, 
service clubs, volunteers, and generous community donors are among the 
organizations and individuals who are part of this community partnership initiative. 
  
A 2012 survey of people who use the MacNaughton-Morrison and Morrison Dam 
sections of the South Huron Trail finds that trail lovers are coming from local areas as 
well as from outside the area. This audience research showed how people enjoy the 
peacefulness of the trail as well as the health and recreation benefits it brings. The 
proposed pedestrian trail bridge will add even more health, recreation, and safety 
benefits. 
  
Many people have shared how the recreation opportunities along the South Huron Trail 
help them to be active, stay fit, and even manage health issues better. The addition of a 
new pedestrian bridge will make it possible for more people to be more active and also 
to be safer as they enjoy the trail. 
  
I would like to thank you for your kind consideration of support for the Jones Bridge 
Pedestrian Trail Bridge project which will provide health, safety, and recreation benefits 
to the thousands of people who enjoy the MacNaughton-Morrison and Morrison Dam 
Conservation Area sections of the South Huron Trail and the thousands of visitors who 
visit the area to enjoy the trail and accompanying attractions and amenities. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Tim 

  
Cc: Kate 
  
Tim Cumming 
Communications Specialist 
Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority 
71108 Morrison Line, RR 3 Exeter, ON, N0M 1S5 
(Telephone) 519-235-2610 • (Toll-free) 1-888-286-2610 
(Mobile) 519-719-3805 • (Facsimile) 519-235-1963 • abca.ca  
Creating Awareness • Taking Action 
  
• Like us on Facebook • Follow us on Twitter • Watch us on You Tube  
• Subscribe to our e-newsletter at eepurl.com/czP0I 
  
Confidentiality Notice 
The information contained here, including any attachments, may be confidential, is intended only for use of the recipient(s) named 
above and may be legally privileged. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, 
disclosure or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please resend 
this communication to the sender and delete it permanently from your computer system or communication device. 
  


